
Year 6 have enjoyed making carrot scones
and potato fritters using recipes from the

1940s. They also had an exciting adventure to
Staircase House museum and the air raid

shelters in Stockport where they learnt about
life during the war.

Year 4, are you ready for this jelly? As part of
British Science week we have used our

investigative skills to find out why might one
jelly set more quickly than another.

Year 3 have really enjoyed learning tennis
skills in our PE lessons over the last three

weeks with our tennis coach.

Dear Families,
It has been a busy week at NRJ! Today
we have been selling cakes and wearing
red for Comic Relief. The staff and
children have had a wonderful time
making the new film. You can view it
using the link that has been sent via
school spider and on twitter @NRJuniors.
We hope we put a smile on a few
people’s faces and raise money for such
a good cause.
Sadly, we heard of an upsetting event
this week when a parent was verbally
abusive to Mr Gannon who was trying to
keep our children safe by asking parked
cars to move on. All members of our
wider community must remember to
conduct themselves in an appropriate
manner so that we can show our children
how to be respectful towards others.

Kind regards
Mrs Cliff
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If you would like to find out more about our curriculum and
activities in school, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors

World Book Day
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KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN SAFE

I

Jewellery School Policy

Please note that we have a no jewellery policy,
earrings must be removed for PE and swimming

lessons. This information can be found on the
school website and also communicated termly

through the year group newsletters. 
Where a child has recently had their ears

pierced, they are permitted to wear plasters
until they are able to take them out themselves.

However, guidance from the Local Authority
states:

The pupil’s physical participation in the lesson
may need to be modified to avoid any

contact/collisions as taping does not prevent
injury if ears are rubbed or they bump into

others or equipment
Staff should avoid applying the tape & parents

or pupils should apply themselves
Staff need to monitor that the tape does not

come off
Participation in some higher risk activities may

still not be appropriate even if modified – in this
case pupils can still be involved in the learning
process in other ways eg peer assessment etc

Thank you



 

Monday 18th March - Y2 parent meeting / tour of the Junior school 9.00am
Tuesday 19th March - Y2 parent meeting / tour of the Junior school 9.00am
Tuesday 19th - Friday 22nd March - SEND support meetings
Tuesday 26th March - Year 3, 4 and 5 Parent Meetings, 4 - 6pm
Wednesday 27th March - Year 3, 4 and 5 Parent Meetings, 4 - 7pm
Thursday 28th March - END OF TERM (Make the Rules Day)

Monday 15th April - TERM STARTS
Thursday 18th April - SEND Coffee Morning - 9.00am
Thursday 2nd May - INSET DAY
Monday 13th - Thursday 16th May - Year 6 SATS
Friday 17th May - Year 6 Celebration Day (fish and chips / ice cream!)
WB 20th May - Year 6 Bikeability
Wednesday 22nd May - Friends of NR Disco (times tbc)
Friday 24th May - End of Half Term

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as more
events are confirmed.
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